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Hello and welcome
Trafford School Health Team would like to welcome you to our
very first newsletter. 
A newsletter will be issued each term informing you from a health
perspective what we will be doing each term. 

What we do
We offer an all-year round service where you can contact any of our School Nursing Teams
in relation to any support required around your child's health both term time and during
school holidays. This can include behaviour, sleep, wetting, constipation, dental health,
anxiety, immunisation, childhood issues such as head lice, just to name a few!

Moving forward School Health Teams will be offering termly school nurse drop ins at all of
our primary schools. Please contact your primary school for dates offered. 

Scan the QR code to visit
our Service Webpage

Trafford North School Nurses – Stretford and Old Trafford - 0161 912 5179
Trafford Central School Nurses – Sale and Sale Moor - 0161 912 3395
Trafford West School Nurses – Urmston, Flixton and Partington - 0161 549 6290
Trafford South School Nurses – Altrincham, Timperley and Hale - 0161 912 2340

School Nurse Contacts



Crucial Crew

Trafford School Nurses will deliver sessions around
vaping at Crucial Crew to our year 6 children. 
This event provides children and young people with
vital advice and support around safety! 
Further sessions will be offered in January.

What is happening this term?  

Public Health Messages for this term
31st October marks National Bug Busting Day!
School Nurses work with our reception aged children
each year to stress the importance of handwashing as
we are aware that young children hands get
everywhere! 
Please see link below you may want to watch with your
little ones:
www.youtube.com/watch?v=uSvtMCweiSk

Flu season is approaching look out for further information
from your school. 

14th - 18th November marks Anti Bullying Week. 
This year's theme is Reach Out. 
Please see link below for resources: 
www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week

Reception parents please look out for your
child's school health questionnaires this term.
These will need to be completed and returned
back to your child's school. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uSvtMCweiSk

